

Circular 17-2016

1 October 2016

Dear Evergreen Resident

ACCESS ACROSS CULVERT BELOW NEW CLUB HOUSE SITE

It has come to our attention that Residents want access across the culvert in-front of the New Club House site and adjacent to the wetland creating a circular walking route around the village.

We are not able to build a pathway in this area as it is a dangerous route. We discourage you all from using this route as the surface is uneven, slippery and very dangerous.

Please be aware we do not condone using this route as a walkway, should you decide to use this route as a walkway you do so at your own risk.

We strongly suggest that you stick to the designated roadways.

Kind regards

Roy Martin Village Manager

Let's work Together to make "The Village of Our Dreams"